NORTH MIDDLE SCHOOL
SITE BASED COUNCIL
December 11, 2017
MINUTES

The North Middle School Site Based Council met on December 11, 2017.

In attendance: Jeff Lowman, Connie Abell, Neal Gibbs, Kayla Edlin, and Amber Galland.

Michelle Reynolds recorded the minutes.

The meeting started at 3:22 PM. 

Opening Business	
Agenda Approval-Connie Abell made a motion to approve the agenda and Neal Gibbs seconded.
Minutes Approval-Connie Abell made a motion to approve the minutes with corrections and Neal Gibbs seconded.
Guests-Lisa Sturman

Student Achievement

Mrs. Lentz took four GT kids to Murray and they placed 2nd.
6th grade Academic team went to the showcase and represented us well.
JLC elite volunteered at the Light Up Downtown breakfast.
Christmas cards will be created by the JLC students for Soldiers on Saturday from 9-11:30.

Budget

Monthly Finance Report-Monthly Finance Report was presented.

Connie Abell made a motion to approve the monthly finance report and Neal Gibbs seconded.

Committee Reports

Culture Committee will be doing the 8 days of Christmas.  Each day the staff members will receive a treat.  Staff also can be a part of Secret Santa.
	
Planning

CSIP-Lisa Sturman presented the CSIP and discussed the three phases in detail.

Connie Abell made a motion to approve the CSIP and Neal Gibbs seconded.
	
	




New Business
	
New Hire-A teacher has been interviewed for hire to teach ELA.  The new position will start January 1st.  

Connie Abell made a motion to approve the new hire for ELA and Neal Gibbs seconded.

 A regular education teacher, within in house, will be taking the open Special Education and a Math position has been posted.

Connie Abell made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:39 PM and Neal Gibbs seconded.

The next SBDM meeting will be January 18, 2018 at 3:15 PM.
